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Dear Oregon Legislature,

I am writing to ask you to support  HB 3090 – which would establish a new Beginning Farmer
and Rancher Incentive Program at the Oregon Department of Agriculture focused on issues of
student loan and tuition assistance. 

Thank you for your time,
Sincerely,
Cindy Kimball
1260 21st St NE, Salem, OR 97301
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